


  

 

 

 

“Evesham’s Gateway to the Pinelands” 

 

Friends of the Black Run Preserve 
PO Box 1124 

123 E. Main Street 

Marlton, NJ 08053 
 

 

July 27, 2023 

 

Prince of Peace Lutheran Church 

61 Route 70 East 

Marlton, NJ 08053 

 

Dear Reverend Annmarie Cook, 

 

On behalf of the Friends of the Black Run Preserve Trustees, thank you for your donation to the 

Friends of the Black Run Preserve! We received your check #13640 of $659.17. Your 

recognition of FBRP’s efforts to promote recreation, education and wellness is greatly 

appreciated.  

 

Your donation assists us in fulfilling our hopes and dreams for the Black Run Preserve outlined 

in our Concept Plan. Thanks to the support of community organizations like yours, FBRP 

continues to improve existing trails and infrastructure.  FBRP continue to advocate for the future 

of the Black Run Preserve and we hope the rest of 2023 will be one of great progress.  

 

Again, thank you for your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Volpa,  

Chairman, Friends of the Black Run Preserve 

 

P.S. The Friends of the Black Run Preserve is a registered nonprofit organization under the 

Internal Revenue (IRS) section 501(c) (3).  This is an official acknowledgment and may be used 

for income tax purposes. 

 








